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HUNTERSVILLE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

PRE-MEETING MINUTES 

 

June 1, 2015 

 5:15 p.m. – Town Hall 

 

 

 

GOVERNING BODY MEMBERS PRESENT:  Mayor Jill Swain; Commissioners Melinda Bales, Ron Julian, Rob 

Kidwell, Sarah McAulay, Jeff Neely and Danny Phillips. 

 

STAFF PRESENT:  Town Manager Greg Ferguson, Assistant Town Manager Gerry Vincent, Finance 

Director Janet Stoner, Town Attorney Bob Blythe, Public Works Director/Town Engineer Max Buchanan, 

Planning Director Jack Simoneau, Parks & Recreation Director Michael Jaycocks, HFFA Director Dee 

Jetton, Transportation Planner Bill Coxe, ElectriCities Director Kathy Moyer, Police Chief Cleveland 

Spruill, Town Clerk Janet Pierson. 

 

Greg Ferguson, Town Manager, reviewed changes to the budget that were requested and presented 

Board with Budget Ordinance.  Budget Ordinance attached hereto as Attachment No. 1. 

 

Commissioner Bales suggested looking at hiring a consulting firm to help facilitate projects instead of 

hiring a full-time Public Information Officer.   

 

Commissioner Phillips suggested the Parks & Recreation Department rent a lift instead of purchasing a 

new one.  

 

Commissioner Phillips suggested removing the Bearcat for the Police Department from the budget. 

 

Meet and Greet.  The Board met with applicants for vacancies on the Parks & Recreation Commission. 

 

 

There being no further business, the Pre-meeting was adjourned. 


